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TWISS GREEN  -  ’ a learning community where everyone matters 

and everyone cares.'    

We will be having a significant 

focus on Internet Safety on 

Tuesday 8th. Sadly, at the mo-

ment, we are unable to invite 

lots of families into school, but 

teachers will share what each 

class will be covering via See-

saw and homework will be set 

linked to Internet Safety so that 

families have an opportunity to 

address this very important top-

ic together. 

  

New Headteacher: 

It was a pleasure to welcome Mrs Hughes to school this week. I know the children were 
very pleased to meet her. We spent the day talking about ‘all things Twiss Green’. Below 
is a message from Mrs Hughes to our families: 

I am delighted to introduce myself as Twiss Green's new Headteacher.  My name is Na-
talie Hughes and I am currently the Headteacher of a primary school in Cheshire West. I 
had a lovely time in school on Tuesday meeting the children and staff and was made to 
feel very welcome. I will be a regular visitor this term before officially joining the Twiss 
Green family after Easter. I look forward to meeting you all over the next few weeks and 
months and am excited to lead the school forwards into its next chapter.  

Covid update: Thank you for continuing to wear face covering in the school grounds for 
this week. From the Thursday 27th January, following the Government advice, this can 
be at your own discretion. I am sure we are all hopeful that the worst has passed.  

 



Remote Learning: 

The teachers are working really hard to provide not only 

the teaching in the classroom, but also a full week’s 

learning for those children who are isolating but well 

enough to work. We would ask, if your children are at 

home, that you support them in engaging with this and 

that they send something via Seesaw each morning be-

fore 9:20 am so that we know they are okay and learn-

ing. I will make a courtesy phone call during the isola-

tion period to check in with families and make sure you 

are all okay.  

TWISS GREEN  -  ’ a learning community where everyone matters 

and everyone cares.'    

 

Dates for this term: 

                 

We have purposefully kept this term fairly straight-forward because we thought 
we might have the highest Covid numbers in school. So far numbers are keeping 
very low at Twiss Green despite rising numbers across Warrington.  

Long may it last! 

    

Headteacher’s Awards: 

The following pupils have earned a Headteacher’s Award 
this week. Well done! 

James in Year Four—fantastic Roman homework 

Francesca and Zach in Reception—a super Little Red  

story 

Charlie, Thomas, Frazer, Eryn, Oliver M, Estelle & Paco in 
Year Six for ‘levelling up’ on Reading Plus. 

 

Tuesday 8th February Internet Safety Day 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day 

Wednesday 16th March  Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 17th March  Parents’ Evening  

Friday 19th March Red Nose Day 

 

Lunch time safety: Please can we remind families not to send in peanuts or peanut 

butter because of people in our school with serious allergies. 

Also please remember to cut grapes in half lengthways to 

avoid choking incidents. Thank you. 


